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CENTERVILLE ARTS COMMISSION MEETING 
October 2, 2013 

Members present: Ginny Strausburg, Chair; Sierra Kelley; Kay Wick; Sue Butler, Joanie 
Haverstick, Betty Lou Camey; and Walt Smucker. Also present Kristen Gopman, Ass't 
to the City Manager and Belinda Kenley, City Council liaison. 

Ginny Strausburg called the meeting to order at 7 p.m. 

Belinda Kenley discussed the Committee members' attendance at various offerings. She 
related that the City Council did not expect the members to be required to attend a certain 
number of concerts or showings that we are all busy. Belinda felt that Walt could do a 
good job of estimating attendance at the summer concerts if enough counters were not 
available. She also felt that greeting, etc. was not required. For additional workers, 
Maureen Russell Hodgson could be asked if some on her volunteer list would like to get 
involved. 

Sue Butler made a motion to accept the September 4, 2013, minutes and Betty Lou 
Carney seconded. Motion carried. 

Staff Report. The 2014 budget has been submitted the Financial Department. Virginia 
Hess has been nominated again by the mayor, Mark Kingseed, and Ginny Strausburg. 
They are getting supporting letters. 

Art Gallerv. Gary Kunze is leaving his photos on the wall for October. Jim DeLange's 
glass objects will be in the case. They are sharing this month. There will be no 
reception. Both displays will be removed the week of October 21 for the October 27 
photography reception 

Classical Series. The Wind in the Woods' concert will be held at the Magsig Middle 
School on October 6, 2013, at 3 p.m. 

Art at the Trace: Next year will be held on February 8, 2014. 

Summer Concerts. No report 

Interactive Committee. The photography contest had entries from five different counties. 

At the November 6, 2013, meeting, each of the committees need to give their final figure 
for the budget. 

The meeting ended at 7 :48 p.m. 


